

Justus-Liebig-Universität Gießen • Postfach 11 14 40 • 35359 Gießen

To the Rector of Kazan Federal University Prof. Dr. Ilshat Gafurov 18 Kremlevskaya st. Kazan, 420008

PRÄSIDENT

Prof. Dr. Joybrato Mukherjee Ludwigstraße 23 D-35390 Gießen

Tel.: 0641 / 99 - 1 20 00 Fax: 0641 / 99 - 1 20 09 internationales@uni-giessen.de

Az.: JM/Vo

25.11.2014

210th anniversary of Kazan Federal University

Dear Prof. Gafurov,

Please let me extend my warmest congratulations on the occasion of Kazan Federal University's 210th anniversary. I am very honoured to be invited to take part in the celebrations from December 5 to 7, 2014 and I very much regret that I will not be able to participate in person. Unfortunately, other obligations require my attendance in Giessen. Therefore, Justus Liebig University Giessen will be represented by Prof. Dr. Dr. h.c. Michael Schmitz.

JLU Giessen is happy and proud to be part of KFU's successful history. Both our institutions share a long history of cooperation which is unique with regard to the broad range of involved subject areas, the extraordinary variety of collaboration in research and teaching, and the sustainability of the established cooperation structures. Both in recognition of the successful collaboration in the past as well as in joyful anticipation of our future collaboration, JLU Giessen presents Kazan Federal University with its jubilee medal, forged on the occasion of JLU's 400th anniversary in 2007 as a very limited edition in silver. The medal symbolizes outstanding achievements in research and education and shall thereby honour KFU's successful history.

With my best wishes for a joyful anniversary celebration and the continuation of our successful cooperation I remain

Sincerely yours,

Prof. Dr. Joyerato Mukherjee